
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Hello Parents, 

 

I am sorry that I have been absent for the past week. Over Rodeo break our family dealt with a 

series of trials including the tragic loss of two of our dogs, and I ended up in the hospital. I will 

be fine but will be moving a bit slower for a while. Thank you for your patience during this time 

and I want to thank Ms. Rodgers and Mrs. Alday for handling things so well in my absence.  

 

Thank you and let me know if there is anything I can help you with.  

  

Mr. Watins 

Principal 

La Paloma Academy Lakeside 

  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 

This letter comes to you today to inform you that I will be out of the office for an undetermined 

length of time due to medical reasons. In my absence the front office staff will administer 

necessary medications and call for major issues while smaller issues will be handled within the 

classrooms with notes coming home containing information on injuries. This will go into effect 

beginning March 12th, 2018. I want to assure you that your student’s needs will be attended to 

during my absence.  

 

During this time your patience and understanding is greatly appreciated. If you have questions 

or concerns, feel free to contact the front office.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

Peggy Drawdy  

Health Clerk  

pdrawdy@lpatucson.org  

520-733-7373 

mailto:pdrawdy@lpatucson.org

